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Seminar
( For FYIT & FYCS )

The Department of B.Sc. IT & CS is organising a Seminar on Friday, 1.2
August 2022, from 12:00 noon to 01:00 pm on the topic “Career Counselling
to Study Abroad”.

The resource person is Nitesh Jogade , Deputy Manager , T.1.M.E.

This seminar will be insightful and informative for the students who wish to

pursue their higher education from Abroad after completing the Degree

Course.

The seminar will be conducted in Room No. 311, 3" Floor.

Students are informed to attend the seminar and get aware about the

requirements, process and other useful and important information.

Swiddle D’Cunha
(1/C Principal)



